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Parliamentary Question: NA PQ 784 

 

 

      THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY  

 

    QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

 

QUESTION NO. 784 

 

Mr D Bergman (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition:  

 

(1) (a) What is the total number of positions at executive level at the National Gambling 

Board that have been offered as (i) contract and (ii) permanent positions and (b) which 

of the positions were (i) on contract and (ii) permanent positions from 1 January 2023 

to 29 February 2024;  

 

(2) (a) what was the basis for the decision to make each job on contract or on permanent 

position?   NW962E 

 

REPLY:  

 

The National Gambling Board (NGB) has informed the Department that no Executive 

level appointments were made during the period 1 January 2023 to 24 February 2024. 

However, an Acting Chief Technology Officer was appointed in September 2023. The 

NGB has advised that the vacant Executive position Chief Technology Officer has been 

advertised. 

 

 

-END- 

 


